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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 1:19 PM
To: 'Messerotes, Gary'
Cc: Ray Boyer (ray_boyer@dot.ca.gov); Ramin Behani/D04/Caltrans/CAGov (ramin_behani@dot.ca.gov); Falk, Alicia
Subject: RE: Caltrans 6th and Castro Streets, Oakland - RO0000250 GeoTracker T0600102155 - Work Plan Extension Request

Your request for an extension until May 31, 2012 is approved. 
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 
From: Messerotes, Gary [mailto:Gary.Messerotes@stantec.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 1:10 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Ray Boyer (ray_boyer@dot.ca.gov); Ramin Behani/D04/Caltrans/CAGov (ramin_behani@dot.ca.gov); Falk, Alicia 
Subject: Caltrans 6th and Castro Streets, Oakland - RO0000250 GeoTracker T0600102155 - Work Plan Extension Request 
 
Barbara, 
 
As you requested in our earlier telephone conversation, Stantec is submitting this email to you requesting an extension for submitting the work plan for the subject site.   Since Caltrans has recently awarded this project to Stantec, we would like an extension until 
May 31, 2012 for submitting the work plan. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of this request and please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Gary P. Messerotes, P.G. 
Senior Project Manager 
Stantec 

15575 Los Gatos Boulevard Building C 
Los Gatos, CA 95032 
Ph:   (408) 356-6124 Ext. 252 
Fx:   (408) 356-6138 
Cell: (415) 559-9487 
gary.messerotes@stantec.com 

stantec.com  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 

  Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

 


